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NEW BOARD MEMBER ORIENTATION

A new member or any person designated for appointment as a new member of the Board is to be
afforded the Board's and the staff's fullest measure of courtesy and cooperation. Board and staff
shall make every feasible effort to assist the new member to become fully informed about the
Board's functions, policies, and procedures.

1. The new member is to be provided with copies of all appropriate publications and aids,

including the Board policy manual and publications of the State and National School Boards
Associations.

2. The Board chairperson and/or members of the administrative staff will also provide local
orientation to the new board member as necessary.

The new board member should be encouraged to attend the NH School Board Association New
Member Orientation Workshop.

First Reading: September 11, 2001
Second Reading: September 25, 2001
Adopted: September 25, 2001



